
Diary Dates 

28 Sept—Harvest Festival (more info to follow) 

28 Sept– MacMillan Coffee Morning 

9 Oct—Individual Photographs 

10 Oct—Yr 2 Collective Worship to parents 

10 Oct—Yr 3 Stay and Learn Session 

11 Jan– Young Voices Concert 

27th September 2018 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A reminder that tomorrow we have our MacMillan coffee morning 

between 9.00 and 10.00 a.m. and we do hope that you will join us 

for a cup of tea or coffee and a cake.  The children will also be 
taking part in the coffee morning and we would ask for a 50p 

donation along with any donations of cakes.   We also look 

forward to seeing you at our Harvest Festival at St. Andrew’s 

Church tomorrow afternoon at 2.00 p.m.   

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you to please 

park safely and considerately at the beginning and end of the 

school day.   Please respect the yellow lines outside our school 

and the residents who live along Howell Road. 

 

Finally, I am pleased to be able to inform you that Mr Ricky 

Pledger has been appointed as our new parent governor. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Bentley 
Head Teacher 

Christmas Cards 

The Children have been designing Christmas Cards this week. 

They will be bringing home their designs for you to see. If you 

would like to place an order please return the forms and 

money (in a sealed named envelope) to the School Office by 

the 11th October. 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Don’t forget to complete the consent form online for this year’s Flu Vaccinations (26th November). A hard copy of 

this letter is available from School Office. 

Attendance Award 

For week commencing 20th September, the 

attendance award goes to Willow Class– Well 

Done!  

 

Payments 

Term 1 Instrument Lessons 

Term 1 and 2 ColourStrings 

are due, please take your payment to the School 

Office.  Thank you. 

Harvest Festival 

If you can spare donations towards the Harvest 

Festival, please bring these in by Friday 28th 

September. Any of the items below would be 

gratefully received; 

 

Tinned Meat, Casseroles & Stews, Tins/Jars of 

Pasta & Curry Sauces, Tinned Potatoes & 

Vegetables, Snack Rice & Noodles, Cup– a-Soup, 

Tinned hot dog sausages & meatballs, Tins of 

Ravioli & macaroni cheese, Tinned fruit & milk 

puddings, Jellies & whipped desserts, Cereal, 

UHT Milk, jars of jam & sandwich paste, 

biscuits, tea & coffee, shower gel, 

shampoo/conditioner and razor/shaving foam. 

Thank you. 


